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Swimming for Year 4 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As from Tuesday 26th April 2022, Year 4 will start swimming lessons, which will take place during 
the school day.  
 
The cost of transport to and from Great Sankey Hub will be £15.00 per child for the 9 sessions. Without 
contributions from parents covering the cost of transport, the impact on the school budget would be 
significant and reduce the amount of money available to support other areas of your child’s learning.  
 
 
 Please make sure your child brings the following with them for each lesson: - 
 
  trunks (for boys) 

one piece swimsuits only please (no bikinis for girls) 
girls hair tied back and plaited 
a towel 
anyone with an inhaler (marked with name) 

  optional swimming cap 
 
 
Year 4 will be swimming on a Tuesday –  
 
 
Summer Term 1 2022    Summer Term 2 2022 
 
 
  26th April      14th 21st & 28th June   
                                 
  3rd , 10th  & 17th May           5th & 12th  July 
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Even if your child has not had an asthma attack in the last 12 months, if they use an inhaler, it must be 
brought with them for swimming or the Swimming Instructor will not let them swim.   
 
The wearing of jewellery is strictly forbidden, this includes earrings, studs, rings, bracelets, etc.   
 
 
 
Please note that swimming lessons are a compulsory part of the national curriculum. Therefore, a letter needs 
to be presented to school if your child is unable to swim for any reason.  If your child presents with a letter 
excusing them from swimming on a number of occasions we are required to inform the Educational Welfare 
Officer. If your child is a non-swimmer, please feel free for them to bring their own armbands if they want to.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs J Hewson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child     in class _________ to attend swimming at  
Great Sankey Hub Summer 2022 
 
Payment of £15.00 to cover transport costs can be paid online and can be paid in instalments. 
 
 
 
Signed:       Date     
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